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FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

  WED, 4/12

   THUR, 4/13

   FRI, 4/14

   MON, 4/17-FRI 4/21

    WED, 4/19

UPCOMING EVENTS!

8:15 am Mass (UNIFORM DAY)

3:05-4:15 Loyola Tutoring in Libary
7th and 8th grade at NASA

Spirit Shirt Day
7th and 8th grade at NASA

3rd -8th grade TERRA NOVA Testing
Please do not schedule morning
appointments this week for
students! ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL
STUDENTS MUST HAVE FULLY
CHARGED IPADS EVERY DAY THIS
WEEK!

1st -8th grade Progress Reports Go
Home
  

April 11, 2023

Dear St. Joseph Families, 
     Happy Easter! We are now into the holy
season of Easter where we acknowledge and
celebrate the resurrection of our Lord. We
spent forty days journeying to this point
through prayer, fasting and almsgiving. We
appreciate your assistance in helping with the
our almsgiving project, partnering with St.
Vincent De Paul Society to collect food items
for the poor. Now, we move into the season
where we will honor our Lord through the
reception of the Sacraments of First
Communion for our 2nd graders this Saturday.
Next month, our 8th graders will receive the
Sacrament of Confirmation. 
     As you are aware, our campus has an
important addition. We are now employing
Caddo Parish Sheriff Deputies to serve as
resource officers at our school. We have
regularly assessed upgrades to security for our
campus and finding trusted law enforcement to
be on site is a critical step. I appreciate the
support shown to our deputies. Our students
and faculty members have communicated with
them and are helping them to feel right at
home. I invite all parents to do so as well.
Additionally, I hope to answer additional
questions for you at any time regarding such
matters. 
     Parents, you are also aware that spring is a
time when registration for the upcoming school
year opens up. Please continue to register for
next year so that we can make the appropriate
plans for your child. REMEMBER! Applications for
tuition assistance close on Tuesday, April 18th.
You can only apply for assistance after you
have completed the registration process. If you
need any assistance with such matters, please
communicate with the school office. We want
to make this as simple of a process as
possible. Have a great week! St. Joseph, pray
for us.

8th grade Living Stations 
of the Cross



ST. VINCENT FERRER
 A Dominican friar,
loved the people to
whom he preached. He
was so concerned
about the sincerity of
their relationship with
God that he was not
afraid to tell them
boldly about the evil of
sin. Because they knew
of his kindness and
sincere interest in their
souls, many heeded Fr.
Vincent’s warnings,
converted, and lived
holy lives.

FEAST: 
April 5



Calling all Cheerleaders!

SJC Cheer program
Varsity - 6th - 8th grade
Junior Varsity - 3rd - 5th

Pep Squad - 2nd

Mandatory Parent Meeting for All Cheer Teams
If youR daughter is interested in PEp Squad or JV, 

please make plans to attend. 
All 2023-2024 Varsity members plan to attend

Wednesday, April 19, 2023 - Cafeteria

6:00 pm

Receive information regarding 
cheer bylaws, summer camp, uniforms,

practice, games, etc....










